Looking peyond-

December 10, 2013
By RESS and Courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
27th Floor

Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli;

Re: EB-2013-0137 - Horizon Utilities Corporation Application to the Ontario Energy Board for
Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges as of January 1, 2014

On December 5, 2013, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued its Decision and Order in the
above-captioned proceeding. As directed by the Board, Horizon Utilities has reviewed the draft Tariff of
Rates and Charges schedules attached to the Decision for completeness and accuracy. Horizon
Utilities confirms the results of the rate model provided with the Decision.

Horizon Utilities also understands that the Board has not issued its decision for Hydro One Networks
Inc.’s Transmission application (EB-2012-0031) for the Retail Transmission Service Rates (‘RTSRs”)
effective January 1, 2014. The Board has approved the RTSRs as partially adjusted in this application,
and the differences between the new RTSRs (when approved) and the rates set out in this decision will
be captured in Accounts 1584 and 1586 for further disposition.

Two hard copies of this letter will be delivered to the Board, and the original filed using the Board's
RESS system.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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dy J.B any DeSouza 'MBA
Vice-President, Regulatory Affairs ‘
Horizon Utilities Corporation
Tel: (905)-317-4765



